
LEGAL NOTICE  
 
The Services Committee of the New Mexico Council for Purchasing from Persons with 
Disabilities will hold a public meeting in Albuquerque FROM 1:00 PM TO 3:00 PM on 
Thursday, March 10, 2016. The Council determines which services provided by persons 
with disabilities are suitable for sale to state agencies and local public bodies under the 
State Use Act. The purpose of the Committee meeting will be to gather comments on the 
“PROCEDURE for Determining and Responding to Significant Adverse Impact and 
Verification of Fair Market Price.” The procedure can be downloaded from 
http://horizonsofnewmexico.org/docs.php. 
 
LOCATION 
 
New Mexico Commission for Deaf and Hard of Hearing 
505 Marquette Ave NW, Suite 1550 
Albuquerque, NM 87102 
 
Note: Parking is available on the north side of the building at 6th and Roma. 
 
Date and Time 
 
Thursday, March 10, 2016, 1:00 PM to 3:00 PM 
 
Written Comments may be submitted until 5:00 PM on April 9, 2016. Comments may be 
emailed to Greg Trapp at greg.trapp@state.nm.us, or mailed to Greg Trapp, Commission 
for the Blind, 2200 Yale Blvd SE, Albuquerque NM 87106.  
 
If you are an individual with a disability who is in need of a reader, amplifier, qualified 
sign language interpreter, or any other form of auxiliary aid or service, Please contact Mr. 
Trapp at least 3 business days in advance. Mr. Trapp may be reached at the above email, 
or by phone at 505-841-8844.  
  
 
 


